[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Crawford will begin construction on the Town’s Spring, its only source of water, and construction will begin on Wednesday, October 8th. Once construction begins, the Town’s water supply will be limited to just the water within our two water storage tanks; until new piping and filter materials have been installed to begin collecting water again. In order for the Town to continue to provide water for essential use only, we will be relying on all water users to conserve water for at least the first week of the project. 
Also, at the last Board of Trustees meeting, Resolution 5-2025 was unanimously approved, which will impose temporary, increased water rates for the month of October to all of Crawford’s water users. This resolution will work in conjunction with resolution 4-2025, which prohibits all, outdoor watering during the construction until the Town’s water tanks have refilled. 
The Town of Crawford is committed to sharing information about this vital project as quickly as possible. To receive the latest updates on the project, please sign up for Text Alerts through Delta County’s Emergency Management Program. 
To sign up text:  crawfordwater to 65513
Thank you,
Crawford Board of Trustees and Town Staff
